
 

Board of Trustees 
Monthly Meeting  

Tuesday February 19, 2019 at 7:30 p.m. 
  

1. Pledge of Allegiance  
2. Roll call 
3. Financial Report 
4. Resolution 04-2019 Authorizing Budget Adjustments 
5. Report of the Police Department 
6. Monthly reports –Recreation Commission, Planning Board,  Zoning Board of Appeals, Town of Philipstown, 

Historic District Review Board, Fire Company, Tree Advisory Board, Code Update Committee  
7. Report of Water and Wastewater Departments  
8. Report of Building Department  
9. Report of the Highway Department   
10. Justice Court Report  
11. Report of the Mayor and Board of Trustees 
12. Resolution 05-2019  supporting Town of Philipstown Planning Grant 
13. Discussion on extending Lisa Chicorikas’ temporary employment through 2/28 
14. Authorize Mayor to enter into contract discussions with Pitingaro & Doetsch for engineering services (as per 

attached rate schedule) 
15. Authorize mayor to sign amended 2018 IT Service Contract for Police Department (adds 1 workstation to be 

located at Sheriff sub-station) 
16. Correspondence 

a. CivicPlus regarding changes to website 
b. NYCOM regarding AIM Funding 

17. Discussion on Dockside Park application 
18. Approval of Bills 
19. Approval of Minutes – 2/5/19 
20. Public Comment 
21. Executive Session to discuss employment history of a particular individual 

 

 

Village of Cold Spring 
85 Main Street, Cold Spring, NY 10516 

Tel: (845) 265-3611                 Fax: (845) 265-1002 
Web: www.coldspringny.gov 

 

   

DAVE MERANDY, MAYOR  
mayor@coldspringny.gov 
MARIE EARLY, TRUSTEE 
trustee.early@coldspringny.gov 
LYNN MILLER, TRUSTEE 
trustee.miller@coldspringny.gov 
FRANCES MURPHY, TRUSTEE 
trustee.murphy@coldspringny.gov 
STEVE VOLOTO, TRUSTEE 
trustee.voloto@coldspringny.gov 
 

 JEFF VIDAKOVICH, CLERK/TREASURER 
vcsclerk@coldspringny.gov 
MICHELLE ASCOLILLO, ACCOUNTANT 
treasurer@coldspringny.gov 
LARRY BURKE, OFFICER-IN-CHARGE 
lburke@coldspringny.gov 
GREGORY R. PHILLIPS, WATER SUPERINTENDENT 
vcswater@bestweb.net 
ROBERT DOWNEY, HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT CREW CHIEF 
highway@coldspringny.gov 
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